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TECHNOLOGY TUESDAY

Do you have questions regarding
your technology, such as your
smartphone, laptop, tablet, or

any other device?
Sara Taylor from NIOGA will be

available to address your
questions and help you feel at

ease with your tech!
Please register @ the library
or by calling 716-795-3344

Next meeting of the 
 Friends of the BPL will be

on 
Tuesday, March 18, 2025

@6:00.
Please join us!

 Light refreshments 
will be served.

BPL Book Club
Monday, March 24th

@ 6:00 PM
This month, we are reading

Something in the Water
by Catherine Steadman

Join us for an engaging discussion!
Light refreshments will be served.



Mondays,
March 3, 10, 17
24 & 31 from 

10:30-11:30
2, 3 and 4 year olds

Storys, Crafts & Treats
Register at the library or

call 716-795-3344

Toddler Story Hour

Final Opportunity to Purchase 
Your Tickets for the 

March Friends Basket Raffle!
Don't miss out – the deadline is

 March 14th.
 Tickets are just $1.00 each.

I Read It Somewhere
 

Kirkus Review Seen and Heard
Overdue Library Book 

Returned After 72 Years
BY Michael Schaub • Jan. 2, 2025

If you’ve got an overdue library book sitting on
your nightstand, making you feel guilty for your
laziness, here’s something that might make you

feel better.
A man returned a book to the New York Public

Library’s Stavros Niarchos Foundation Library last
month—72 years after it was due, Patch reports.

The book in question was Igor Stravinsky’s
Stravinsky: An Autobiography, which the

legendary Russian composer published in 1936.
The book was checked out in 1952 by the man’s
mother, who was studying music education at

Hunter College.
Gothamist reports that when the book was

returned, a library clerk immediately called Billy
Parrott, the library’s director.

“We routinely get stuff all the time from the ’80s
or the ’90s, but rarely stuff from [the] mid-

century,” Parrott said.
The library had made an attempt to get the book

returned in 1953, 10 months after it was
originally checked out. They requested the book
be brought back and asked for a fine of $3.25—

about $38.40 in today’s dollars.
No late fee was assessed on the Stravinsky

autobiography this time, however—the New York
Public Library did away with them more than

three years ago.
“If someone gets a late fee, they might not come
back, and ultimately, we want people to use our
materials,” Parrott told Patch. “And nothing says
‘This book was loved’ like its fully stamped due

date card.”
Michael Schaub is a contributing writer.

 


